
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION Chair: Goronwy Price 

PROGRAMS DIVISION (Eastern Region) C.E.O./Director of Education (Interim): Anthony Stack

September 27, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Please be advised that an additional information session has been scheduled related to the 
review of the school attendance zones of East Point Elementary and Mary Queen of Peace 
Elementary.

There will now be two information sessions and members of the school communities may attend 
either session as best fits their schedule. The two sessions are as indicated below:

• Monday, October 2, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. (Mary Queen of Peace gymnasium)
• Thursday, October 5, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. (East Point Elementary gymnasium)

Members of the school communities who would like to receive the information package as a 
presentation by Newfoundland and Labrador English School District staff are Invited to attend 
one of these sessions. The school communities are aJso reminded that an information booklet 
and an online feedback mechanism are available on the District website:
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2017/systemmqp.jsp. Online feedback will be 
accepted until October 23, 2017.

Sincerely, 

Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Education-Programs 
(Acting) Eastern Region 
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